
NOTICE OF MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that a public meeting of the Board of Directors of the Beatrice Area Solid 
Waste Agency will be held at 7:00P.M. on Monday, April 5, 2021, in the Board Room located in 
the BPS Administration Building, 320 North s th Street, Beatrice, Nebraska, which meeting will be 

open to the public. An agenda for such meeting is available for public inspection at the office of 

the City Cieri<. 

March 31, 2021 

Erin Saathoff, CMC 
City Clerk 


